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Welcome to Kindergarten 2025-2026 
 

September 2025 

 

Dear Parents,   

We welcome you and your child to Creekside Elementary!  

 

First Day of School 

The first day of school will be Tuesday, September 2, 2025. 

Kindergarten parents need to arrive in the gym at 10:00 am to confirm attendance at Creekside.  

There will be no class for Kindergarten students on this day. 

 

Gradual Kindergarten Entry 

Beginning Wednesday, September 3rd, the Kindergarten students will begin the gradual entry 

sessions. The gradual entry schedule of 3 groups (A, B, & C) will be posted on the door of the main 

entrance of the school. Changes may still occur after the first week due to unexpected enrolment. 

 

Parent-Teacher Conferences 

To facilitate the required parent-teacher conferences, however, classes will not be in session 

on the following date: Friday, September 12, 2025. Parents should be prepared to schedule 

a conference on that date. The Kindergarten student should also attend this conference. 

 

School Supplies 

We ask that parents purchase school supplies through the school in September. 

This will allow us to ensure that all students have what they need and that everyone has the 

“same” supplies. The cost is $50.00.  Payments by cheque should be made out to Creekside 

Elementary, but exact cash will also be accepted.  Please give your payment to the kindergarten 

teachers at the conference on Friday, September 12, 2025.  

 

School Website 

Please log onto www.surreyschools.ca/schools/creekside and subscribe to our mailing list for 

important dates, newsletters and school information.  

 

We look forward to seeing you again on September 2, 2025 

 

Yours sincerely,  

 

Ms. L. Gerber, Kindergarten Teacher  

Ms. K. Quach, Kindergarten Teacher    
Ms. B. Chahal, Kindergarten Teacher   


